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Message from the friends. 

 

What a busy time we've had recently. The weather was kind to us for the Summer Disco and we managed 

to hold it outside which the children always really enjoy. Thank you to all the volunteers that helped out at 

the event.  

 

A huge congratulations goes out to Lisa Dennis and the carnival team for their amazing float that won 1st 

place in the under 12's section of the Frimley Green carnival. A huge amount of hard work went into 

making it and the carnival team spent lots of hours to make it look so perfect. 
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Next we'd like to say goodbye and a huge thank you to all the current PTA members that are sadly leaving 

us at the end of this term. Emma Macaulay, Suzette Chri

Helen Solomon have contributed so much to the PTA over the past few years and we are so grateful to 

them all for giving up their time to help us raise money for the school. 

 

In total we have raised £10,000 this year which is absolutely amazing. So a huge thank you to you all f

helping us to raise these vital funds for the school. This term we have donated money towards replacing 

the books for the reading scheme, some new musical instruments, a new friends bench and some money 

to help towards the trim trail and the new recepti

 

Once again thank you for all your support this year

the school.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

 

Sarah McClelland 

PTA Chairperson 
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PTA Diary Dates 

 

Autumn Term 

 

Wednesday 18th September  PTA Meeting and AGM 

Wednesday 2nd October  Happy Bag Collection 

Thursday 7th November  Shopping and Pamper evening 

Saturday 30th November  Christmas Fayre 

  

We're always looking for some lovely new helpers to join our friendly team. If you'd like to find out more 

about helping out please speak to Emma Wilde or Sarah McClelland. They can also be contacted on email: 

 

Sarah McClelland - sarahmcclelland.pta@sandringham.kite.academy  

Emma Wilde - emmawilde.pta@sandringham.kite.academy 

 

Don’t forget 

If your going aboard during the summer holidays and come back with some loose change, please bring in 

any spare foreign coins or notes (or any old British coins or notes) as we have a collection bucket located in 

the school office. This will be sent off to www.cash4coins.co.uk to turn into cash we can give to the school 

to buy additional resources that they may need.  

 

You can also raise money when carrying out your everyday shopping online at no extra charge or cost to 

you. Log on and register with www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosandringhamschoo and search for the 

company you’d like to shop with such as Amazon, Tesco or Asda. You can even book your holiday or search 

for car insurance through the site. It really takes no time at all and can raise lots of money for the school.  

 

Finally if you haven't already please join our School Lottery 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/sandringham-school.  A ticket costs £1 per week 

and all funds raised go directly to our school. Each ticket will also enter you in TWO draws: 

1. A jackpot prize draw for £25,000.00. 
2. A local draw with a guaranteed prize for one of the supporters of our school. The size of the prize 

will depend on the number of tickets bought for the school that week. 

The lottery is a fun and effective way to raise money to improve our school. But we need your help to 

make the lottery the best it can be, so please support the lottery today - and who knows maybe you'll be 

the next £25,000 winner! 

 

 

 

 

 


